
 

April 27, 2023   Special Town Board Meeting _____________________________6:00 PM 

The Fremont Town Board held a Special Town Board Meeting on April 27, 2023 at 6:00 PM. 

Supervisor Emily Murray called the Meeting to order and led the Pledge of Allegiance 

Present: Town Board: Supervisor Emily Murray, Council Member Cynthia Smith, Council Member Burns. 

Absent:  Council Member Dean Kiefer and Council Member Seth Hilton 

Other Town Officials Present: Holley Smalts, Assessor 

Special Guests: David Pullen and Seth Pullen, Town Attorneys 

There were approximately 37 residents in attendance 

Supervisor Murray introduced the Pullen’s to the residents. 

Seth Pullen began by talking about the assessment process and informed the crowd that the Town Board or the 

Assessor cannot stop the revaluation legally. 

He went onto to state the process if you disagree with your assessment which would be: 

BAR (Board of Assessment Review) May 24, 2023 10am-Noon and 6-8pm (Use form RP-524) 

SCAR (Small Claims Assessment Review) 

Article 7 – attorney needed 

David Pullen stated that the Assessor is appointed for a six (6) year term and cannot be removed by the Town Board.  

An assessor can only be removed for cause, such as misconduct. 

The floor was opened up for questions. 

Supervisor Murray thanked David and Seth for attending. 

Supervisor Murray motioned to adjourn the meeting – all were in favor. Meeting adjourned at 8:00PM 

Susan M. Peck 

Fremont Town Clerk 


